
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
RESCHEDULED NOTICE 

February 27, 2018 
2:00 P.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 
 
TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 
 
DATE: Thursday, February 22, 2018 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business hearing titled, “How Red Tape Affects Community Banks 
and Credit Unions: A GAO Report,” originally scheduled to begin at 11:00 A.M. on Wednesday, 
February 28, 2018, is rescheduled for 2:00 P.M. on Tuesday, February 27, 2018 in Room 
2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.   
 
The hearing will examine a report by the United States Government Accountability Office 
(GAO) that assessed how regulations impact community banks and credit unions.  The GAO 
report identifies a number of financial regulations that are burdensome for small financial 
institutions.  Additionally, the report outlines the tools and methods that financial regulators have 
at their disposal to reduce burdens on small financial institutions.  The hearing will provide 
Members of the Committee with the opportunity to explore the regulations that are impacting the 
institutions that are instrumental in delivering capital to the nation’s small businesses.  
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, February 26, 2018 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have questions, please contact Robert Yavor, Senior Professional Staff for 
the Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 


